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MOVED BY COUNCILLOR B. CLARK.……………………..……………………………. 
 
 
 
Request for Extension of Public Comment Period – Newalta 
Corporation  
 
That the City Solicitor be directed to write to Newalta Corporation to 
request an extension of the public comment period from August 5, 2013 to 
September 30, 2013, on their proposed changes to the height of the landfill, 
given that the City does not have sufficient time to provide a full response. 
 


